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3rd May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  

RE: Head Lice 
  
It has been brought to our attention that there are currently some cases of head lice in school.  

  

In a school environment head lice are passed easily, by head to head contact, they like any 

type of hair, long or short, however they do not jump. If your child has long hair it may be of 

benefit to keep their hair tied back whilst in school. 

  

We recommend checking students hair once a week and if you find any ‘visitors’, please treat 

your child’s head immediately. 

 

We understand that head lice treatments can be very expensive however wet combing with 

conditioner is very effective with the use of narrow toothed plastic combs. 

 

If you need help and advice, ask your local chemist or family doctor. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs G Payne 

Head of Year 7 
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